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February 22, 2023 
 
Dear Residents and Family Members, 
 
There are several COVID-19 cases again to report across our communities.  While we may 
desire to be “done with COVID”, it is certainly not done with us.  Among recent resident 
cases, a trend has been identified between those who have dined together and/or attended 
large social gatherings and testing positive.  With this in mind, we ask that residents remain 
diligent in wearing their masks in common areas when not actively eating or drinking.    
 
In Affordable Living, a resident at Central Parkway Place has tested positive for COVID-19 
and is quarantining in their apartment.   
 
At Episcopal Church Home, two residents from the Marmion household have tested 
positive for COVID-19 and are quarantining at this time.  A direct care staff member from 
the Lyndon household has also tested positive for COVID-19 and is quarantining at home.  
 
Additionally, three residents at Deupree House have tested positive for COVID-19 and are 
quarantining in their apartments.   
 
At Marjorie P. Lee, a resident from the Berghamer household has tested positive and is 
quarantining at this time.  Also, a non-direct staff member from the Assisted Living Memory 
Support households has tested positive for COVID-19 and is quarantining at home.  
Additionally, there has been an occurrence of symptoms, which is defined as 3 or more 
residents and/or staff with new-onset COVID-19 respiratory symptoms in a 72-hour 
period.   
 
For cumulative CCRC reporting numbers, visit our website at 
www.episcopalretirement.com/corporate/coronavirus-updates.  
 
Please let me know if you have suggestions or questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

Laura Lamb 
President & CEO 

http://www.episcopalretirement.com/corporate/coronavirus-updates

